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Air-conditioning 

 

Funding has recently been approved for the installation of reverse-cycle refrigerated air conditioning in our 

senior block of classrooms. This will mean that every child at Goollelal will soon be learning in a classroom 

with a quiet and efficient climate control system.  

 

Visit from the Premier 

 

Goollelal was privileged to receive a visit from the Premier, the Deputy Premier and the Minister for 

Education last week. Our visitors were full of praise for Goollelal, with particular mention being made of 

our beautiful grounds, well-mannered children and engaged community.  

 

Nature Playground 

 

I would like to acknowledge the team at Care for Kids who have recently donated $5,000 towards the final 

stage of the Nature Playground. This very generous donation reflects the strong and positive relationship 

that has developed between our organisations in recent years.  

 

Stop-work meeting 

 

Thank you for your support and understanding with today’s stop-work meeting. We are all hopeful that the 

parties reach agreement soon. I will keep the parent community updated of any further developments.  

 

Edu-Dance concert 

 

We are aware that the current venue for our Edu-Dance concert is less than ideal. However, trying to find 

an alternative location which meets the needs of the provider, the students and the community is proving 

challenging. I would like to establish a working party of parent representatives to work with the school to 

research options and make recommendations that will meet the needs of our growing community. Please 

contact me directly if you are interested in contributing.  

 

P&C Day 

 

At 9 am on Friday 24 May, we would like to invite all members of the P&C to a morning tea to thank you 

for your contribution to our school. This is part of P&C Day, a time when schools across Western Australia 

celebrate their wonderful volunteers. 

 

Paul Fuller | PRINCIPAL 


